

Rise Park Academy Trust Annan Way RM1 4UD

Tel: 01708 761935

www.riseparkinfants.co.uk

www.riseparkjuniors.co.uk

Heads Of School: Mrs R. Robinson B.Ed (Hons)

Miss C. Street M.A. (Hons)

Executive Headteacher: Mrs C. Fox P.G.C.E. N.P.Q.H

12th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

We are now able to give you information about this year's residential trip for the Year 6 pupils. We will once again be going to Stubbers in Upminster from **Monday 10th June - Wednesday 12th June 2019.** The children will take part in a wide range of outdoor activities including quad biking, abseiling, archery, raft building to mention just a few, so it will be great fun. We will be sleeping under canvas in small marquees – a great sacrifice for staff but great fun for the children when it's dark! A meeting for parents will follow in due course.

We are very fortunate that Stubbers is on our doorstep. Parents will need to drop their children off at Stubbers at 9am on the Monday and collect them from Stubbers at 4.30pm on the Wednesday. We will have three full days of activities. The cost for this visit will be £200.00 per child.

We need to confirm the number of children attending with Stubbers and we require a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 before WEDNESDAY 27TH FEBRUARY 2019. This deposit can be paid via sQuid from today. You will then have the option of paying the full balance of £150.00 in one payment or two instalments of £75.00 via sQuid. If you experience any difficulties, please call into the Junior School Finance office. The balance must be paid in full before the 30th April 2019.

Please return the attached form to school as soon as possible. If your child will not be attending, please indicate this and return the form also.

We are looking forward to an enjoyable few days.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C. Fox

Executive Headteacher

Enc:













